
Occupied Wheelchairs 
 
 

 If any of your group members stay in their wheelchair to travel, we will 
need to check that it has been “crash tested” by the manufacturers to be 
transported in a vehicle. A wheelchair “Passport” can then be issued.  If 
their chair has not been crash tested, unfortunately they will not be able 
to use it to travel.  This does not apply to passengers who can transfer 
from a wheelchair, allowing the chair to be folded and safely secured. 
  
We would be grateful if you could complete the form below for any of 
your members that stay in their wheelchairs to travel or use a scooter. If 
you are unsure of what is required, please contact the office and we will 
be happy to advise you. 
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Thank you for your time and cooperation with this matter 


